
Blue Knight February 15, 2015 Meeting 
 
The meeting of the KC Metro Chapter of the Blue Knights was held 
on February 16, 2015 T 6:30 PM.  
 
The regular meeting was owned by Dusty Wallace, our Sergeant at 
Arms.  President Rodney Phillips conducted the meeting with 13 
members, two spouses and one guest present 
 
President's Report. Rodney Phillips thanked everyone who made the 
trek.  Steve Palmer is present from Missouri IX.  
 
Vice President's Report Tim Hicks reported in May is the Law 
Enforcement ride to Jefferson City.  
 
Treasurer's Report We got money in the bank. We sent in the 
renewal package with 50 members now. Next meeting will be at 
Ryan's Buffet in Shawnee, Kansas. It is at 10810 west 75th St. 
Shawnee, KS. 
 
Spring conference is hosted by MN IV in Egan, MN this year. Start 
thinking of making you reservations.  All info and registration form is 
on the website, Events page. 
 
Secretary's Report No report, 
 
Road Captain's Report Mark Adams reported Bikers with a Mission 
will be in July at Worths North. The date is July 11th. The PAL Ride is 
coming up again, we have been requested for our assistance.  The 
ride will be July 27th, but the date may be fluid.  
 
The 50/50 drawing was won Stan Rogers. The amount was $16.00. 
Stan donated the money back to the chapter.  
 
Social Director's Report. Al Pearson spoke shortly about upcoming 
events but the dates were not set, such as the Secretary' weekly 
rides. 
 



Quartermaster' Report No report.  
 
Safety Officer's Report Stan Rogers gave a report on safety. The 
recalls are now mostly automobiles and discussed those. We will be 
riding before long. Remember to check the tires for correct pressure 
as well as fluid levels. Also watch the salt and sand on the road. Joe 
also said the Root River Run to Wisconsin is in May and always a 
good time. It should be on the Mid West Conference web site.  
 
 
Past President's Report  
 
Sergeant at Arms Report we need to remember that the businesses 
are there and make a effort to appreciate their efforts.  Cheryl 
Wallace requested the minutes be converted to PDF. Richard 
Weidemeyer will attempt to do so.   
 
 
 
Richard Gooch	
  


